
Phased reopening of schools 

Date sent: 11th May 2020, 4:15pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 

I am sure that you too were watching the latest information shared by the Prime 
Minister last night. 

Although, at this stage, I know no more than you about the detail of the plans for 
the phased reopening of schools, I want to reassure you that we have been and 
continue to work on a number of scenarios to enable us to move forward. 

My prime concern is the safety of staff and pupils. When we do have more 
information and I am able to finalise the plans I will communicate a very clear plan 
about what we can offer and how we will keep our community safe within the 
guidelines set out for us. 

One thing I do know is that our return will not be normal. The way that children, 
parents and staff operate and move around the school and grounds will be very 
different for a considerable time to come. 

Tomorrow I will be sending a survey to collect information that will help us in our 
decision making and planning. We will need the responses back by Friday this week. 

I will be in touch again as soon as I have more to share, 

Kind regards, 

  

Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 

  

 


